
 

`Aiea Community Association 

Agenda 

August 15, 2022 

www.aieacommunity.org 

 
Please join my meeting from your computer, tablet or smartphone.  
https://meet.goto.com/664277317  
 
You can also dial in using your phone.  
United States: +1 (312) 757-3121  
 
Access Code: 664-277-317  

 

 

I. Introductions 

II. Secretary’s Minutes – Kim Mills 

III. Treasurer’s Report –  Reid Chung 

 

IV. Neighborhood Watch – Community Policing Updates Wayne Suzuki 

 

V. Mass Transit update – HART Johnny Reid 

 

VI. Halewiliko Senior Housing – Marian Gushiken 

 

VII. Aloha Stadium/Stadium Authority – Samantha Spain 

 

VIII. Aloha Stadium Entertainment District Updates –  Chris Kinimaka 

 

IX. Loko I’a Pā’aiau Update -  Kehaulani Lum/Kumu Keola Kalani 

 

X. Aiea  Gateway – Kennard Chong Adopt the Highway Termination 

 

XI. Aiea Complex School Supply Drive – Nancy Hsu/Wayne Suzuki 

 

XII. Aiea Neighborhood Board – On recess 

 

XIII. Friends of the Aiea Library  

 a.  Book Sale Dates:  Saturdays, September 10th  

 b.  K-pop event with vendors on July 30, 2022 

  Nine (9) Vendors.  Very successful 

 c.  Honorarium for Kpop dance group $75  

 

XV.  ACA Annual Christmas Parade – December 10, 2022 

 

Announcements 
a. Aiea Neighborhood Board Virtual /In Person Meeting – August Recess 

b. ‘Aiea Community Association Hybrid/Virtual Meeting – August 15, 2022, Go to Meeting platform/Library  

c. Newsletters and Flyers attached: 

i. Agenda 

E-Letter from Adopt-A-Highway 

ii. HART eNews Blast 

iii. Senator Bennette Misalucha Newsletter August 

iv. Representative Aaron Johanson Report August 

v. Councilmember Radiant Cordero Report August 

vi. Councilmember Brandon Elefante Report August 

 

http://www.aieacommunity.org/
https://meet.goto.com/664277317
tel:+13127573121,,664277317%23


 

 

 

 

 

On Tue, Aug 9, 2022 at 3:33 PM Adopt A Highway <adopt-a-
highway@stormwaterhawaii.com> wrote: 

Dear AAH-112 Chairperson, 
  

Thank you for participating in the Adopt-A-Highway (AAH) program. The State 
of Hawaii Department of Transportation, Highways Division, Oahu District 

(DOT-HWYS) appreciates your commitment to keeping our roads clean through 
your participation in the AAH Program. We recognize the hard work and 

dedication of your volunteers to create and maintain a greener Hawaii. 
 
 

We apologize for the cancellation of your AAH segment, but your safety is our 

priority. Please see the attached letter for more details. We encourage your 
continued participation in the AAH Program. Should you have any questions, or 

wish to identify alternative AAH segments available for adoption, please contact 
me. 

  

If responding to this letter in writing, please reference our letter number HWY-
OW 2.22-0600 as shown above. 

  
Sincerely, 

  
Audrey 
 

Oahu Adopt-A-Highway Program Coordinator 
 
-- 
 

Adopt-A-Highway Team 

 
www.stormwaterhawaii.com/adopt-a-highway 
-- 
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